
 

 
Dear Head Teachers and Designated Safeguarding Leads, 
 
Confirmation of relevant Barring and DBS clearance for staff in Sirona care & health. 
 

I am writing to confirm that all staff employed by Sirona care & health, who are required 
to provide services to Schools, have the appropriate enhanced DBS clearance in 
accordance with the relevant legislation, guidance and commensurate with their roles 
and responsibilities. 
 
In addition I can confirm that all individuals are checked against the barred list in 
accordance with Sirona safer recruitment policy and processes.  

All staff are required to wear and clearly display their official Sirona Identification and 
produce this when required 

Should you require further information please contact the HR team on 0300 124 5446 or 
email sirona.askhr@nhs.net  

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sarah Margetts 
Director of People and Development – Sirona care & health 
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